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Safeguard®
Liquid Anti-

Bacterial Hand
Soap

Products Needed Frequency

Special Directions

(CCT 106)

Link to Training Video

Scan the QR code
or click the link
below to se the
training video.

https://bit.ly/444WbgQ

Part Needed

Daansen hand soap
dispenser reservoir

Install the Reservoir

Open the cover by
locating the white
cover release under
the dispenser. Push
UP on the release to
open.

Insert the reservoir
into the dispenser. 

Twist OFF the
reservoir cap.

Confirm the white
tip ridge is properly
seated in the slot.
Tip outlet must
extend below the
dispenser. Incorrect
installation will
damage the
reservoir tube or
tip and cause soap
leaks.

Pour Safeguard
Liquid Hand Soap
into the refillable
reservoir. 

Twist ON the
reservoir cap and
close the cover. 

Push the gray push
bar until you see a
dose of hand soap.

Troubleshooting

Use care NOT to OVERPOUR
the soap.

Do NOT throw away the
reuseable reservoir.

Troubleshooting Tips for
product NOT dispensing,

Reservoir Nozzle -
Ensure the white tip
ridge is properly
positioned into the
slot. Tip outlet must
extend below the
dispenser.

Reservoir Tube - If
the rubber tube is flat,
the reservoir tube
(outlet tip assembly)
needs to be replaced.

Push Bar Hinge - If
the gray push bar is
cracked or missing,
the push bar needs to
be replaced.

Dispenser Push Bar
Hinge - If the
dispenser cover or
hinge is cracked, the
entire dispenser needs
to be replaced.
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Troubleshooting Tips for
leaking hand soap,

Reservoir Tube Tip -
If the white plastic
dispensing nozzle tip
is cracked or missing,
the reservoir tube
(outlet tip assembly)
needs to be replaced.

Reservoir Tube - If
the rubber tube is
cracked or missing,
the reservoir tube
(outlet tip assembly)
needs to be replaced.

Reservoir - If the cap
is missing or a crack or
leak is in the plastic
reservoir, the entire
reservoir needs to be
replaced.

To order a replacement
hand soap dispenser,
reservoir tube (outlet tip
assembly,) push bar, or
reservoirs visit
pgprosupplies.com
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